
 
 

 
 

   

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
   

  
  

 

 
 

 
 

   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
  

STATE BOARD OF EDUCATION
 
Update
 

June 24, 2015 

SUBJECT: Florida College System – President Carol Probstfeld, on behalf of the Council of 
Presidents 

PROPOSED BOARD ACTION  

N/A 

AUTHORITY FOR STATE BOARD ACTION 

N/A 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

Due to the Special Session opening on June 1, legislative or budget updates are not 
available at the time of this report.  Dr. Carol Probstfeld, incoming Chair of the Florida 
College System Council of Presidents will update the Board verbally on any substantive and 
budget outcomes from Special Session.  The Council of Presidents meet in early August to 
craft their legislative and budget agenda for 2016. We will present it to the State Board of 
Education this fall. 

Additionally, during Daytona State College President LoBasso’s presentation at the May 
SBOE meeting, he provided a response to previously asked questions about the impact of 
developmental education.  As a result, two additional questions were posed by the Board 
and Division staff will include this information during the June 24 meeting. 

Supporting Documentation Included: N/A 

Facilitator/Presenter: Dr. Carol Probstfeld, President, State College of Florida, Manatee-
Sarasota 


